From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 24 September 2015 21:17
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/01326/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:17 PM on 24 Sep 2015 from Mrs Zzazz Foreman.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcels 6741 And 5426 West Of Cricket Field North Of Wykham Lane Bodicote Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Up to 280 dwellings (including up to 30% affordable housing), introduction of structural planting and landscaping, informal public open space and children's play area, surface water flood mitigation and attenuation, vehicle access point from White Post Road, creation of car park and associated ancillary works. All matters to be reserved with the exception of access 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Parry 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Zzazz Foreman

	Address:
	Woodbine Cottage, Paddock Farm Lane, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4BT


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Part 1 of my objection - 


I object to the Gladman Developments application for the following reasons -

WHITE POST ROAD and the outlined development for 280 dwellings, spine road and car park are in BODICOTE PARISH not in Banbury as Gladman are advertising it is.

Gladman have failed to to relay this information correctly in the Public Consultation leaflet that was distributed to the 680 residents and businesses across Banbury and Bodicote. 
I would like to note that all of the application documents relating to this application on the Cherwell District Council website also address this site as WHITE POST ROAD, BANBURY. 
This is factually incorrect and I do believe that as a result of this it deems the application and all associated documents null and void. 

I'm sure that if a resident was to put in a planning application that contained incorrect information your Planning Officers would return the paperwork, and ask said resident to put in a new application. 
I would expect nothing less from yourselves regarding this proposal, and would like to see a new application put in and another consultation period raised as a result. 

The addressing of WHITE POST ROAD, BODICOTE as White Post Road, Banbury causes me concern. 
As the village has already seen with the Oxford Road siting of the Longford Park Development, which again lies firmly in the Parish of Bodicote, you, the Council appear to be doing your damndest to eradicate as much of the Parish land as you can. Putting through planning, building on it and then clawing it back into Banbury by calling it 'urban expansion'. 


Is the incorrect address an oversight which should have been addressed by yourselves? Or should Bodicote village be preparing itself for another 'urban expansion' on the other side of the village?




